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The Placement Cell of the Mathematics Department began its functions with a very clear objective of ensuring a higher

placement record while offering students quality opportunities for a career of their choice. Each year, we invite and host

companies on campus to hold recruitments for our students. Due to inflation caused by wars and other catastrophes

worldwide, the hiring rates in the corporate sector saw a huge downfall. Despite this, we as a team worked hard to host

more new recruiters to provide a fair number of opportunities to the students. As a result, in addition to prominent

corporations and leaders from the educational sector, recruiters visited our campus seeking talent for roles in content

creation and management.

Recruiters from various sectors such as data analytics/ IT, marketing, edtech and consultancy visited the campus.

Companies offered full-time jobs, internships as well as part-time jobs. Students bagged a total of 45 offers from several

industry leaders such as Moodys, Axtria, Dhurin, CourseLeap, Genpact, Mu-Sigma and Transorg Analytics. The

Placement Cell also approached and coordinated with some first-time recruiters at the campus, like Saarthee and

Avaintern among others. The average CTC received by the students this year was 7.16 LPA while the highest CTC

received was 13.5 LPA.

The Cell has an official website which is used to connect with firms and create a transparent interface with the students.

All the students were informed, assisted and encouraged to apply for various recruitment processes through emails and

WhatsApp groups.4 workshops & webinars were conducted before and during the placement season in order to equip



the students with the required knowledge and skills with respect to their placement preparation. This year too, the Cell was

actively involved in communicating with the students and recruiters through Facebook, LinkedIn and Instagram pages. In

addition, the Cell ensured that the existing policies and rules (like the two-strike system and the 5 LPA ceiling for

accepting more than one offer) were duly followed by all concerned so that the recruitment process could remain smooth,

efficient and fair.

The Placement Cell of the Mathematics Department serves as a liaison between students and visiting companies, aiming

to establish a strong and friendly network with prospective employers. Supported by both teachers and students, it is

dedicated to securing excellent opportunities for its students through a well-equipped platform and extensive exposure.
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Visit Us At:

http://placement.maths.du.ac.in

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ananya-the-placement-cell/

https://www.instagram.com/theplacementcell_maths.du/

https://www.facebook.com/ananyamath


